Thanks for not
smoking

Seven steps you can take to successfully implement
amendments to The Non-Smokers Health Protection Act

1. Post the required No Smoking signs by Oct. 1, 2004.

2. Make copies of the fact sheet outlining the dangers created by second-hand smoke
available to both customers and staff.

3. Make sure that all staff are aware of The Non-Smokers Health Protection Act and how to
deal with customers who may be smoking.

4. Remove all indoor ashtrays and cigarette receptacles by Oct. 1, 2004.
9. Provide containers outside your business for discarded cigarettes.
6. Display tabletop tent cards prominently in your establishment.

7. Refer anyone with concerns or questions to Manitoba Government Inquiry at
1-866-MANITOBA (626-4862) for more information.

Everyone has a role to play in creating healthy environments. Your support of

The Non-Smokers Health Protection Act will protect employees from second-hand smoke
and ensure that customers have a pleasant smoke-free experience in your
establishment.



